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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe
to the United Nations

Note No: ’2.2‘-1'\ o2

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Zimbabwe to the United Nations
presents its compliments to the President of the Economic and Social Council, and
has the honour to advise that Zimbabwe intends to conduct a third National
Voluntary Review (VNR) at the High-Level Political Forum (HLPF) on Sustainable
Development in July 2024.

Zimbabwe conducted the first and second VNRs in 2017 and 2021
respectively, and requests to be considered on the list of countries conducting
VNRs for presentation at the 2024 HLPF.

The Permanent Mission of Zimbabwe to the United Nations avails itself of
this opportunity to renew to the President of the Economic and Social Council the
assurances of its highest consideration.
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